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AGENDA: l/12/99

January 4, 1998

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: REAPPOINTMENTS TO BOARD OF LAW LIBRARY TRUSTEES

Dear Members of the Board:

I recommend the reappointment of Michael Barsi and Thomas Dwyer
to the Board of Law Library Trustees to serve during calendar
year 1999.

JKB:ted

cc: Michael Barsi
Thomas Dwyer
Patricia Pfremmer, Santa Cruz County Law Library
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Facsimile: 831.6852905
E-mail: BarsiLaw@aol.com

MICHAEL J. BARSI
Attorney at Law

9011 Soquel Drive, Suite C
Aptos, CA 95003
(831) 685-2900

P.O. Box 1721
Aptos, CA 95001

November 30,1998

Janet K. Beautz, Chairperson
Board of Supervisors
county of Santa cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Dear Ms. Beautz:

Thank you for your letter of November 23,1998 concerning the expiration of my appointment to the
Law Library Board of Trustees.

I have enjoyed my term and would like very much to be considered for appointment to another term.
Please let me know if it is necessary to submit another application to the Board.

Board of Law Library Trustees



133 Mission Street
Suite 102
Santa Cruz, CA 95060
(408) 425-5023
Fax: (408) 427-3159

November 30,1998

Janet K. Beautz, Chairperson
Board of Supervisors
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060-4069

RE: Board of Law Library Trustees

John S. Burton

Timothy R. Volkmann

Timothy J. Schmal

Thomas P. Dwyer

Brandt R. Stickel

Karen E. Lintott

Michael L. Cox

Dear Supervisor Beautz:

Thank you for your letter of November 23,1998, in which you asked me to let you know if
I were interested in being considered for appointment to the Board of Law Library Trustees for
another term. Yes, I would be very interested in being considered for appointment to another term.
I enjoy the opportunity to serve the County in this capacity, and would look forward to serving in
this capacity again if I were re-appointed.

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you
for considering me for re-appointment.

Very truly yours,

5L2JweJ.9
-I----THOMAS P. DWYER

TPD:bfh

cc: Patricia Pfremmer
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